
CANCELLED
COAH CEO Support Committee Meeting Notice

Posted November 20, 2020

Notice

The City on a Hill Charter Public School CEO Support Committee will be meeting on
Wednesday, December 2,2020. The meeting will be held at 4:00 p.m at https://citvonahill-
ore.zoom.usli/94219234753. The call in number is 646-558-8656.

Agenda

1. Opening Items

a. Approve October 2020 Meeting Minutes

2. School Year 2020-21 Chief Executive Officer (CEO) Goals

3. Vote to Approve CEO Goals

4. Closing Items

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any accommodations are

needed or if you have any questions, please contact Maddie Collins at (812) 820-8337 or email
mcollins@cityonahiIl.org.

Requests should be made as soon as possible but at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled
meeting.
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